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Please support and pass SB 974-1! We need more housing and affordable options in 

Oregon, this bill will help by providing housing quicker; cutting down the length and 

cost of the current land development process. Also, the bill will help reduce the 

financial impact of appeals for a fairer process. Finally, by reducing the design review 

approvals, we can provide the housing Oregon needs!  

 

Thank you!  


